
 

Gladesville Primary School  

Newsletter  
Friday 14th June 2019 
 Our Mission:  

Value kindness, learn together and empower the leader within.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Production 
 
WOW! WOW! WOW! WOW! What’s Up Mr Grump? was sensational. 
I trust that everyone enjoyed the production as much as our wonderfully 
talented students did. The feedback from family and friends has been 
overwhelmingly positive.  
Once again, we would like to than the amazing Nadia for her work with all the 
students, and the Gladesville Staff for their organisation and support of this 
great event. The annual school production truly empowers students to identify 
their strengths and talents and then take them to a whole new level. 
The Foundation students are always a delight to watch as they take to the 
production stage for the first time, this time filling us with joy. Grade 1/ 2 put on 
a beautiful scene about sadness. Grade 3/ 4 really did get their anger on and 
Grade 5/ 6, though teaching us about disgust, where wonderfully theatrical in 
their dance performance. All grades are to be congratulated on their synergy to 
put on such a high quality performance.   
Congratulations to our fabulous leads. The effort you put into learning lines 
and preparing for your scenes is commendable and a true demonstration of 
leadership for those students who will be leads in the future.  
 

 
 

A few messages from the Principal’s desk. . . 

  

 

 

JUNE 

 

18th June 9am-11am 

Leadership Morning 

 

Earn & Learn  

25th June last day for 

collecting stickers  

 

Last Day of Term 2,  

28th June @ 2:30pm 

 

JULY 

 

First Day of Term 3 

15th July  

 

Assembly  

19th July  

 

Revitalise Your Style & 

Wardrobe, Japara House  

31st July @ 6:30pm  

 

Student Led Conferences 

23rd -24th July  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Principal’s messages continued………. 
 
Leadership Morning 
 
Primary School. Families, friends and community members are 
invited to join us for this important celebration event. We begin with 
student speeches and entertainment and then invite visitors to join in 
activities around the school.  
 
Children have many examples of leaders in their lives and this year 
we would like to include as many of these leaders in our celebration 
as possible. This may include: 

o sports coaches   
o dance teachers 
o music teachers 
o education leaders 
o church leaders 
o leaders of charities  
o leaders of community organisations 
o business leaders 

If your child has a leader in their life that they would like to invite to 
our Leadership Morning, please contact Mrs Wood at the school by 
phone or email. All we need is their contact details and we will send 
them an invitation. Alternatively, you can print out the invitation 
attached and your child can deliver it themselves. Please ensure you 
RSVP for catering purposes. 
 
We are looking forward seeing a wide range of community members 
join us for this wonderful event. 

 

School Council 
 
At our March meeting and AGM, our 2019 School Council Office 
Bearers were elected in. Congratulation to this amazing team of 
volunteers.  
 
President: Jen Askham (Parent) 
Vice President: Stephanie Monds (Parent) 
Secretary: Mandy Tronerud (DET)  
General Parent Member: Kerryn Morey 
General Parent Member: Kathy Sutton 
General DET Member: Nicki Wood 
General DET Member: Elise Brown 
Community Member: Joanne Scanlan (Japara House) 
 

 
We have a parent member vacancy that we would very much like to fill. This is a 12 month vacancy. If you are 
interested in this wonderful opportunity to support our school, please contact the office to discuss.  
 
At our next meeting, we will be setting the 2019 School Council Sub Committees. These include: 

 Education Sub Committee 

 Buildings and Grounds Sub Committee 

 Finance Sub Committee 

 Marketing and Publicity Sub Committee 

 Fundraising Sub Committee 

 Outside School Hours Care Sub Committee 
 
Ideally we would like to have 4 parents or community members on each sub-committee. These Sub Committees meet 
twice a term to plan and organise short term or long term projects to continually improve the wonderful learning 
community we are a part of. If you are interested in being on a school council Sub Committee, please contact the office 
or speak to a school councillor. Thanks to those parents who have informed us that they would like to be on a Sub 
Committee. We will be in touch shortly.  
 

 

Principal’s messages continued…….. 



Learning Tasks 

Over the term, Gladesville Primary School Staff have been working to develop continuous assessment 

and reporting for students and parents. This comes in the form of Learning Tasks on Compass. The 

tasks, feedback and grading is shared with parents, allowing the school to provide continuous reporting 

or academic progress in a simple manner. 

We hope that you enjoy this approach to assessment and reporting, and that you find them helpful in 
celebrating your child’s learning with them.  

To access all of your child’s Learning Tasks: 

 open Compass in your browser 

 click the link on the left hand side of the page that says Profile (attendance, Schedule, Reports) 

 click on the second tab that says Learning Tasks 

 click on the name of the Learning Tasks to open 

 read the task information 

 click on the feedback tab to read more information and download attachments including work samples and rubrics 

 
 

Principal’s messages continued………. 
 

As advertised over the past few years, at the start of 2019, the old logo 
uniform will no longer be school uniform and will need to be replaced with 
new logo items. Last year, School Council have approved the revised 
School Uniform Policy which was sent to families.  Families are reminded 
that ALL students are to adhere to the uniform policy.  
This includes: 

 NO LEGGINGS for girls. Girls are to wear school appropriate 
tracksuit pants.  

 Black school shoes or runners that DO NOT FLASH 

 NO BOOTS  
 

 
 
 
 
It is with great excitement that we are able to share with you that in 
Term 3, the Life Education Van will be visiting Gladesville Primary 
School with the one and only, Harold the giraffe. We would like to 
thanks Miss Groen who has worked over the past week to secure 
this opportunity AT NO COST TO FAMILIES for our students. 
During the Life Education visit, students will engage in a variety of 
learning activities, reinforcing our Student Wellbeing and Child 
Safe Standard policies. Watch Compass for dates.  
 
 
      

School Uniform 

Life Education 



Student Birthdays 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                      
 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received a Habit Hero award at our May assembly. 

Foundation 

Mia King Habit 1 & 2 – Mia is showing fantastic leadership during production rehearsals. 
Great dancing, Mia. 

Chloe Locke 
 
Habit 2 – Fantastic writing about riding your bike on the school holidays, 
Chloe. 

12M 

Maddie Studach 
Habit 1 & 2 - Maddie has shown a wonderful proactive approach to her 
learning at the start of term 2. She chooses to give her best to each area of her 
learning and has shown that she can guide her own learning journey. What a 
wonderful start to term 2. Congratulations Maddie! 

Suresh Lobert 
Habit 1 & 2 - Suresh has had a proactive approach to his learning this term. He 
gives his best to each area of learning, demonstrates great focus and keeps 
the end in mind. Suresh is using fantastic questions to clarify tasks and take 
control of his learning. What a brilliant start Suresh!  

34B 

Laylah Heffernan Habit 4 - Laylah is a supportive classmate, going out of her way to provide 
positive feedback and to recognise the successes of her classmates. Well done 
Laylah for thinking win-win. 

Tyson Lupton  Habit 1 & 2 - Tyson consistently works to the best of his ability. He has a strong 
focus and determination on his learning and produces incredible learning.  
Congratulations Tyson for being proactive and beginning with the end in mind. 

56G 

 

Rebecca 
Hlawnceu 

Habit 6 - Rebecca has synergised with her peers to learn in production and has 
been proactive during all rehearsals. She synergises with staff and students 
and demonstrates she is a leader of dance with her ability, effort and 
concentration. Well done Rebecca! 

Alesha Studach 
Habit 1 - Alesha has taken such a proactive approach to her learning assisting 
our class in achieving our WIG. She has completed her homework to the best 
of her ability and is challenging herself to achieve her own personal goals. 
Amazing Alesha! 

Habit Hero Award 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 

Indi Farrell 

Suresh Lorbert 

Charlotte Mitchell 

Cooper Alwyn-Harris 

Isaac Coppens 

Riley Passman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   July 

Angus Bright  Sam Carew 

Blake Carroll   

Bawi Thang 

Riley Maskell 

Zac Strangio 

Tyler Lewis 

Phillip Thang 

Christian Burchett 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Physical 

Education 

Joe Rabbi Habit 1 Joe is always ready to learn and comes to his lessons fully prepared. 
Joe is a great leader within the class and can make good choices in game 
situations. 

Luke Proctor Habit 5 - Luke constantly demonstrates habit 5 in his lessons. He is always 
ready to learn and listens well in class. Luke will always contribute to question 
and answer within his lesson. 

Indonesian 

Miraya Preater Habit 1 - Miraya always has a positive and enthusiastic attitude towards her 
language studies and is a pleasure to have in lessons. I really admire her 
focused and proactive approach. Hebat!! 

Phoenix Carter Habit 1 – During Indonesian lessons Phoenix always challenges and extends 
himself by completing more work than is asked of him. He is always willing to 
give new skills and concepts a go. Bagus Sekali! 

             

Congratulations to the following students who received a Habit Hero award at our June 

assembly. 

Foundation 

Benjamin Carew Habit 1 - Congratulations Benjamin, for settling into school so well! We love 
having you in Foundation. 

Jake Heaton  
Habit 2 - An outstanding first attempt at writing your own sentence Jake. 

12M 

Zac Strangio 
Habit 1 & 2 - Zac has been incredibly focussed and shown amazing effort in all 
areas of his learning.  He has shown special effort in his reading, 
demonstrating impressive determination at home, as well as in the classroom. 
What an amazing effort Zac! 

James Cen Hrang 

Habit 2 & 3 - James has shown a wonderful proactive attitude in the classroom 
this term. He is always focussed and takes control of his own learning. An 
extra congratulations is due to James for his amazing approach to the school 
production. His positive mindset and beaming smile were an absolute 
highlight! 

34B 

Phillip Thang Habit 1 - Phillip demonstrated an excellent attitude towards production. He 
was consistently enthusiastic and engaged throughout productions rehearsals 
and the final performance. Congratulations Phillip for being proactive! 

Xavier Vukic 
Habit 1 - Xavier’s confidence and participation increased throughout 
production rehearsals and it was wonderful to see his personality and 
confidence shine through production night.  Well done Xavier for being 
proactive! 

 

56G 

 

 

 

 

56G 

Nik Mackay  

Habit 3 & 6 - Nik has been displaying a proactive approach to his work across 
the curriculum and putting first things first. Nik has worked to maintain focus 
and consistency in all tasks and has shown pride in the quality of his learning. 
Nik has also contributed beautifully to the production, synergising with his 
peers to achieve the end in mind. Congratulation Nik! 

 

 

 

Riley Sutton 

Habit 2 & 6 - Riley has demonstrated Habit 2, Begin With the End in Mind, in 
all areas of his learning. He has shown a proactive attitude to completing his 
work to a high level and has focused on achieving his individual learning goals. 
Riley was also an amazing actor in our school production, synergising 
beautifully with his peers to achieve the end in mind. Congratulations!  



Indonesian 

Jayden 
Jeyanayagam 

Habit 1 - During Indonesian lessons Jayden is always polite & attentive. He 

contributes productively to class discussions & always proactively listens. 

Bagus Sekali! 

Charlize Sargeant Habit 1 – Charlize understands the importance of proactively listening during 
explicit teaching time. She then takes that new knowledge and applies it 
diligently when working independently. 

 Lani Taylor  Habit 1 – During Indonesian lessons Lani listens attentively & asks questions 
when she needs clarification. She tries to speak Indonesian as much as 
possible and always remembers to say “Terima kasih”. Bagus!!!!  

Visual Art 

34B Habit 1 - 3/4 B have been proactive and taken on the challenge of creating a 
realist drawing of an eye. They are to be commended on their positive attitude 
to this technical task 

 

56G 

Habit 1 - 5/6 G have been proactive and taken on the challenge of creating a 
realist drawing of an eye. They are to be commended on their positive attitude 
to this technical task 

        

 

 

 

                          

Supporting Gladesville  

  

 



                           

 

       

    

 

      



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

OSHC and VACATION CARE 

 


